
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Alford, Susan <susan.alford@dss.sc.gov>

Date: 10/12/2015 5:41:26 PM
Subject: RE: Unmet Shelter Needs

Will do.
Katherine

From: Alford, Susan [mailto:Susan.Alford@dss.sc.gov]
Sent: Monday, October 12, 2015 5:41 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: Re: Unmet Shelter Needs

I am not aware of any unmet needs, but let me know if any are brought to your attention...

Sent from my iPhone

On Oct 12, 2015, at 5:30 PM, Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

Representative McKnight,

At this time we are not aware of any unmet needs for shelters.
Please let us know if you are aware of any unmet needs for your shelters.

Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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